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March 2J, 20l l

Mr. Earle Hartling
Los Angeles County Sanitation Districts
P.O. Box 4998
Whittier- CA 9060'7 -4998

SUBJECT: City of Lakewood 2010 Urban Water Management Plan Update

Dear Mr. Hartling:

The City ofLakewood Department of Water Resources is cunently in the process of
preparing the 2010 Urban Water Management Plan, as required by the Califomia
Departrnent of Water Resources. The City would like to give your agency an opportunity
to provide input for the preparation ofthis long range planning document.

The draft plan public comment period will begin in March 25, 201 l, and the public
hearing and plan adoption scheduled for May 24, 201 l. Ifyou would like to rcview the
dmft City of Lakewood 2010 Urban Water Management Plan Update please review the
draft on the enclosed CD o. view it on the city's website at wwv/.lakewoodcitv.ore. If
your organization has any comm€nt or additional infonnation that should be incorporated
in Lakewood's plan, please contact Nancy van der Linden, Water Administration
llan ge\ at 562.866.97'11, extension2702, or email her at 4!a!d9dt@!qkgt!eedqily!!g.

Sincerely,

CH
James B. Glancy
Director of Water Resources

Lakewood
5050 Clark Avenuc. Lakewood. CA 907 1 2 . (562) 86697? I . Fax (562) 866'0505 . wq elak€s@dcity.o'! . Email: sedicc l @lakewoddcity.ors
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